
 

 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT    July 20, 2023  

     

MEMORIAL BUILDING     7:00  P.M. 
 

     Site Visit – Kenneth Meier 

     200 Oak Hill Rd 

 

Zoning Members present: Rob Thorp, Luke Gorman, Cody Patten and Steve Dzubak  

 

Also present: Mr. & Mrs. Szmt   

 

5:30 pm Steve reviewed the reason for the site visit for those present. Ken Meier pointed out the proposed 

location of the garage and the requested 9’ of relief being asked for. Steve summarized that a Variance is 

what is being asked for due to the lot being a conforming lot of more than 1.5 acres. Hardship needs to be 

displayed if the structure is placed in any other location.  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tamara Butcher                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


